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Meyers, Robert (COE)

From: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2002 11:21 AM

To: Campbell, Kyndal (Vizcaya) '
Subject: RE: Vizcaya Museum & Gardens

Kyndal,

I'had an opportunity to discuss this matter with the Ethics Commission's tegal counsel and she and | agree no conflict of
interest is created if a Trust member sits on the selection committee which reviews proposals and makes
recommendations that ultimately will be presented to the Trust itself.

If you need additional information, feel free to contact me.

Robert Meyers

-----Original Message-----

From: Campbell, Kynda! (Vizcaya)

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2002 12:14 PM
To: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Subject: Vizcaya Museum & Gardens

Vizcaya Museum and Gardens, a department within Miami-Dade County, is prepared to put out to bid RFP #
337. According to A.O. 3-34, the Department of Business Development will establish a pool of potential
selection committee members. At Vizcaya's request, we were able to obtain permission to increase the
number of voting members on that selection committee. We are requesting a legal opinion from the
Commission on Ethics and Public Trust as to whether Vizcaya Museum and Gardens Trust members may be
allowed to serve on that selection committee when the decision to award the bid ultimately rests with the
Vizcaya Museum and Gardens Trust.

Please advise. Regards,

Kyndal Campbell

Assistant to the Director
Vizcaya Museum & Gardens
305.250.9133 X 2250
kyndal@vizcayamuseum.com
WWW.vizcayamuseum,com




